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Christmas party



Bunco Christmas Party

Nancy & 
Don’s Juday  

“64 
Studebaker 

 Nancy and I have owned our ’64 Studebaker Daytona two door hardtop for nine 
years. Its Bordeaux Red color creates a great deal of attention along with its 
unique “dressing table drawer” and fold down mirror. The 259 V8, with automatic 
transmission, power steering and power brakes make for a really nice “ride.”  



The Board encourages club member to wear their name badges to all meeting 
car shows and events. Name badge replacement Policy


The first mane badge for new members is free. Replacement name badges 
$5.00


"C.A.R.S. CLUB NEEDS MEMBERS
CORRECT INFORMATION"

If you have changed your address, phone 
number, email

address, etc. contact:
Barb Tobias: tbarb1334@gmail.com or

call Barb at 623.694.5813

" REGALIA FOR SALE "
 Sweatshirt .... $18.00 .... Sport Shirt .... $16.00      

Jacket .... $40.00      Cap .... $10.00
 Hat Pin .... $3.00      Magnetic Sign .... $5.00 ea.

Windshield Clings ... $1.00 ea.
 Sizes: Small to X-Large (Some XXL Items)
Purchase items with Cash and / or Tokens

 Contact J.W. Burrows at 309.453.3906

Activities 
Happy New Year Everyone!! Ladies Bunco January 11 2019 @ 1:00 
PM Julie Eggleston 602-357-2211 
Address 10722 W Hibiscus Dr SC AZ 85373 for replacements call 
Janice Marineau 623-875-2001. 
Let's try to all make the 1st Bunco of the Year! 

LADIES LUNCHEON Monday, January 21st 11:30 

Birt's Bistro 16752 N Greasewood St., Surprise 
Birt's is approximately 1 1/2 blocks south of Bell on Greasewood (Baker's 
Bros) They are a part of the Benevilla complex 
The restaurant is to the left of the main entrance. Entrance to restaurant is at 
the back of the building. 
For reservations call: Mary Kay Campbell 623 875-5139 
or Barb Tobias 623 694-5813 
Need number attending by Jan 12th. 

Shows 
CAR SHOW at the MONTECITO SENIOR LIVING,  
 PEORIA    JAN 22  TUES   10A - 2P 15 Cars 
17271 North 87 Av   PEORIA  85382 
87 AV  NORTH OF BELL ROAD,  EAST SIDE OF 
STREET FOOD PROVIDED FOR ALL  
Call Russ Ruck 602-390-5019



President’s January 2019 Letter 
First, I wish to thank you for supporting my appointment as 
President of the CARS Club.  I’ll do my best to promote our club.  
Secondly, I want to thank the following outgoing officers, JW 
Burrows, Bruce and Wanda Lewis, Katy Majerus, Denny Lockmon 
and last but not least, Dave Buell.  The majority of these individuals 
served many years in support of our club.  Thank you. 

Wasn’t the Christmas dinner great?  This was arranged by Wanda 
and Judy.  Many thanks for making this get-together possible! 

I hope through the year we can add new members by promoting 
CARS.  I feel we have an outstanding array of members willing to 
become involved in all activities, i.e. car shows, ladies luncheons, 
Bunko and visits to places of interest. 

The governing board will hold a meeting in the near future to 
discuss how to improve the newsletter.  The general consensus is it’s 
just “blah”.  Among the ideas: recipes, individual birthdays (no 
ages) and Jerry’s concept of a car feature.  We, the board, are open 
for any suggestions.  Please contact me or any board member, 
thanks. 

Finally, please do not hesitate to bring suggestions or problems to 
my attention, I will do my best to resolve them. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
Larry V Brower President C.A.R.S. of Sun City 

Sunshine Lady 
Judy Stout - 623-566-1191 

January 2019 
DON JUDAY

New Member 
Jerry Neely & Sharon Ahennoff 
5902 W.Gardenia Glendale AZ 

1964 Chevrolet Impala SS 
623) 930-9391





New advertiser


